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Guitar lessons 

Guitar lessons will resume next 

Wednesday (15th September) 

for those children already 

registered for lessons. 

 

 If you are interested in your 

child receiving lessons (Year 3-

6) please visit the Cornwall 

Music Service Trust website for 

more information.  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Newsletter No. 1 
Autumn Term - Friday 10th September2021 

 

Information sent home: 

*Brighter Smiles letters 

(Reception and Year 1) 

*Swimming letters (Year 5) 

Asthma Forms 

We recently sent out asthma forms to parents 

of all children with asthma.  Thank you to 

everyone who has completed them. 

If you haven’t yet sent the form back, please 

could you do so as soon as possible.   

If your child no longer requires an inhaler 

please write this on the form, or email the 

address below. 

If your child has a new diagnosis of asthma or 

you did not receive a form, please let us know 

by emailing secretary@indianqueensschool.org. 

Thank you 

Emails 

We are now sending most 

information by email, rather than 

on paper. If you have not been 

receiving emails from the school, 

please could we ask you to send us 

a quick email 

secretary@indianqueensschool.org 

so that we can correct/add your 

address on our system. If your 

email address changes at any time, 

please make sure the office are 

aware. Thank you. 

Welcome Back 
Thank you all for a great start to the term!  

 It was lovely to see all the children again, looking so smart and eager to 

be reunited with friends and staff. The children have made a great start 

to their learning and we look forward to all that this term has to offer.  

Please remember that whilst Cornwall is under Enhanced Response 

conditions we ask parents to wear masks for drop off and collection and 

socially distance as much as possible.  

 

We hope you all have a lovely weekend! 

Clubs 

Next week we will be sending out 

information regarding the clubs 

that we will be offering this term 

for children in Years 1-6. 

Mrs Helen Nott 

 

We are very sad to inform everyone that over the 

summer holidays, one of our most valued and long-

standing members of staff, Mrs Nott, died after a short 

illness. She will be remembered by staff and pupils for 

her kind and caring nature and our thoughts are with 

her family at this difficult time.  

 Nut free school 
 

We now have staff members and children in the school 

with serious (life-threatening) airborne nut allergies. 

So, we must remind everyone that no nut products 

must be brought into school, including peanut butter 

sandwiches and cereal bars. If nut items are brought in, 

children will be asked not to eat them and the items 

will be returned home.  

This is incredibly important for the welfare of everyone. 

Thank you. 
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TERM DATES 2021/2022 

Autumn Term: Mon 6th Sept to Fri 17th Dec  

Spring Term: Tues 4th Jan to Fri 8th Apr 

Summer Term: Mon 25th April to Fri 26th Jul 

 

INSET DATES 2021/2022: 

Tues 4th Jan 

Fri 18th Feb 

Mon 25th Jul 

Tues 26th Jul 

Mon 28th Feb: School Closed (replacement bank holiday for the 

Queen’s Platinum Jubilee) 

 

 

 

 

Tired of dull weekdays? Want to try something new, learn new skills and meet a whole new group of 

friends?  

Why not come along to 1st St Enoder Cubs (ages 7 and a half to 10) or Scouts (age 10 to 14 and a half). 

Tuesday evenings 7pm at 1st St Enoder, Narrow Lane, Summercourt.  

E mail stenoderscouting@gmail.com for more information  

Earlybirds Club 

Earlybirds runs from 8am each morning (for 

those children in the main school NOT 

nursery) for parents who require additional 

childcare. Due to rising staffing costs, the 

charge is now £1.25 per child for each 

session. There is no need to book or inform 

us in advance. Just arrive at the main 

entrance, any time between 8am  and 

8.40am.  


